Lothian Running Club – Minutes – 2nd May 2012
	1. Attendees: Colin Meek, Kenny Mearns, Colin Banham, Kenton Jones, Saran Jones, Shona Young, Ted Finch, Mike Turnbull, Colin Partridge, Murray Robertson
Apologies: Vanessa Anderson


	2. Minutes of the last meeting 

Approved
	


	3. Matters arising

a) Unpaid membership fees – this is currently on going
b) Prizes for cross country league.  CM will present prizes on Friday 4th May before the training session.
	SJ,KJ
CM


	4. Treasurers Report
Current balance sheet was distributed to committee members and discussed.
	


	5. Coaching Matters
Rota–it was decided that Martin and Colin’s Tuesday sessions will go on the coaching rota.

West Lothian College 5k is to be put on the events calendar on the website for the 23rd May.

Wednesday night runs to be co-ordinated by CP and CB offering 2 different runs for fast and slower social runs.
Need to promote Fiddlers more. Mike will draft some text for Kenton to put up on the website.

Junior Fiddlers was discussed and whether to revert back to a handicapped race instead of a time trial as juniors were not being awarded a prize each month.  Juniors would be asked over the next couple of weeks on what they would prefer. A decision will be made over the next couple of weeks.
	CP, CB

MT.KJ

SJ, CM


	6. Club Kit and Logo

It was decided to keep the running vest as is.  Kenton will put together a brief on a possible new logo an give this to Jane for her friend to have a look at for us.
	KJ, JK


	7. Any Correspondence

There was no correspondence raised
	


	8. Trail Race - Dechmont Law 10k

17 confirmed entries to date.
Letters have gone out to potential sponsors for goody bag items.
Insurance and risk assessments have now gone out.
St Andrews 1st aid has been contacted but no reply as yet.
A recce of the course has been done to look at signage for the route on the day.

There is a need to organise experienced marshals for the day for certain parts of the course.
Emails will be sent out to previous competitors to remind them about the race.

There will be a group run on the 30th May to trial the 10k.  This will be put on the website and the run will start at 7.30pm.
	TF

SJ


	8.Any Other Business
The Wednesday sessions are once again being run all over the Livingston area to bring variety back into the session.

Vanessa Anderson, as club secretary, will be added as an authorised signatory for club cheques bringing the authorised signatories up to three.
	


	Date of next meeting –   6th June 2012 at 8.30pm at the Livingston Inn
	



